
Robert M. Himmelsbach, President 
International Costumers’ Guild 
246 W Upsal St., Apt. F-303 
Philadelphia PA 19119 
Fax # 215-685-2978 
 

 
September 21, 2009 
 
TE/GE Division 
P.O. Box 2508 
Cincinnati OH 45201 
Attn: M. Glutz, Grp 7829 
 
Dear Ms. Glutz: 
 
As President of the International Costumers’ Guild I am writing to you regarding our groups’ 
request for a group exemption letter. 
 
Thank you for the extension for our response; as we are still compiling requested information, I 
doubt that we can meet the September 23rd, 2009 Response Due date.  We do, however, believe 
that we can provide the remaining information due within the next 90 days. 
 
Please continue to use Mr MacDermott and his address as the official contact address of record; 
now that he has returned, he has agreed to continue to act as our agent in this matter and will be 
handling further communications. 
 
The GDVCG has altered and signed its governing document as requested.  The other subordinate 
groups are working (to the best of my knowledge) on making the requested changes in their 
Articles of Incorporation or Organization.  For the requested information parts 2) through 8) – I 
have attached a response for most of the items.  #’s 4 and 5 are still taking some time to complete.  
 
I hope you will take these materials as an earnest attempt on our part to meet the requirements of 
the IRS, despite the difficulties of moving documents around the country, collecting signatures 
and of bemused non-lawyers trying to meet government requirements!  Please continue to 
correspond with Mr MacDermott as our agent, at: International Costumer’s Guild, c/o Bruce R. 
MacDermott, 2801 Ashby Avenue, Berkeley CA 94705. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Robert M. Himmelsbach, President 
International Costume Guild 
 


